
NPC Foundation Phi Mu Academic Excellence Fund: 
Grant Program and Application Process 

The National Panhellenic Conference Foundation (NPC Foundation) offers a grant program to 
support College Panhellenic Associations with their academic excellence programming. Through 
a generous donation from Phi Mu Fraternity to create the NPC Foundation's Phi Mu Academic 
Excellence Fund, the NPC Foundation offers reimbursement grants to College Panhellenics in 
support of creating a climate in which there is a constant presence and appreciation of academic 
excellence. 

The intent of these grants from the NPC Foundation's Phi Mu Academic Excellence Fund is to 
help College Panhellenics defray the cost of academic excellence programming and to 
encourage College Panhellenics to be even more creative in supporting the academic pursuits of 
the Panhellenic women on your campus. 

The NPC Foundation will award up to $3,000 per grant. 

How to apply 

Grant applications for the NPC Foundation's Phi Mu Academic Excellence Fund are accepted on 
a rolling basis with the cutoff dates for review for fall on Sept. 1 and winter/spring on Jan. 15. 
After the review committee meets, applicants will be notified in October and February, 
respectively. 

To be eligible the College Panhellenic must have paid NPC dues and have completed the 
Annual Reports in FS Central. 

Application Process 

First, plan for your College Panhellenic academic excellence programming. If you need help with 
ideas, you can refer to the NPC resource on Academic Excellence. 

Second, complete the Academic Excellence Grant Application in SmarterSelect to apply for a 
grant from the NPC Foundation's Phi Mu Academic Excellence Fund. You must provide: 

• Contact information.
• Date(s) the program will be held.
• Amount of funds being requested.
• A description of the program and how funds will be used.
• How the program promotes academic excellence in the Panhellenic community.
• The number of Panhellenic women that will be impacted.

If your College Panhellenic is selected to receive a grant from the NPC Foundation's Phi Mu 
Academic Excellence Fund, you will be asked to provide additional information to support your 
reimbursement request (e.g., speaker fee receipts, vendor invoices, restaurant detailed receipts). 
The NPC Foundation will then mail a check for the reimbursement to your College Panhellenic. 

If you have questions, please contact the NPC office. 

http://go.pardot.com/e/682853/ademic-Excellence-Resource-pdf/9s54l/449843726?h=qAiqLLVRO9CCrfqty3lbuiXCu1KBRpFBymdP-NYjB9o
http://go.pardot.com/e/682853/ational-Panhellenic-Conference/9s54p/449843726?h=qAiqLLVRO9CCrfqty3lbuiXCu1KBRpFBymdP-NYjB9o

